RFQ - Development Consultant.

The Greenburgh Housing Authority is seeking a qualified firm or team to provide
technical advisory assistance and professional consulting to augment existing staff
capacity in the areas of finance, management, government program innovation,
capital programs planning and asset repositioning and transformation.

The GHA is requesting proposals from qualified individuals or firms interested in
serving as Development Consultant to support the Authority’s administrative,
management, training, residential, and mixed-use revitalization, and development
goals.

Proposals must be received by 2 PM Wednesday, December 06, 2023.

RFQ or related documents can be downloaded at
https://www.greenburghhousing.org/working-with-us/rfp-rfg or by contacting
Raju Abraham, Executive Director at Raju@greenburghhousing.org subject
“Development Consultant RFQ “. EOE




